
 

April 28, 2021 

The Honorable Rosa L. DeLauro 
Chairwoman 
Committee on Appropriations 
Room H-307, The Capitol 
Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger  
Ranking Member 
Committee on Appropriations 
1036 Longworth House Office Building 
Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for Mental Health Expanding Capacity in the Wake of COVID-19 in fiscal year 

2022. The entity to receive funding for this project is Children’s Hospital of Orange County, located at 

1201 W. La Veta Ave. Orange, CA 92868. 

The funding would be used to expand proven evidence based mental health treatment services and 

programs to reach more of the children and families of Orange County. I certify that neither I nor my 

immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

Sincerely, 

Member of Congress 

Sincerely, 

 

J. Luis Correa 

Member of Congress  

 


